
We are committed to reducing the number of accidents and fatalities in Northumberland and would like 

to draw your attention to the four (national) heart-breaking headlines in just three months. Each story 

showing the importance of working together to help keep up the momentum in raising awareness of 

child accident prevention. (Source CAPT, 2016) 

                      

              

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information visit: www.capt.org.uk or speak to your early years provider/health professional/local Children’s Centre 

Working Together ~ Preventing Child Accidents 

 

 

 


